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From: _

Sent: 16 May 2021 10:36

To:

Cc: _
Subject: Re: 2017/0379/FUL

Categories: -

For the attention of Andrew Waskett-Burt
Good Morning Andrew

Ref: 2017/0379/FUL
5 Glaston Road, Wing LE15 8RU.

Can you confirm you have received the external material samples for the above project please that we dropped
off at the Council offices.

We have started this project and given the current problems with getting hold of materials and the long delivery
times, we are keen to plan ahead and order the external materials needed, asto avoid any delays and costs.

| would be very grateful if you can given these samples your attention please.

Kind Regards
Martyn Crothers

mail.mobile.aol.com
On Thursday, 6 May 2021, planning@rutland.gov.uk <planning@rutland.gov.uk> wrote:
For the attention of Andrew Waskett-Burt

Ref:2017/0379/FUL
Address: 5 Glaston Rd, Wing, LE15 8RU

Good Morning Andrew

| have dropped off external material samples as stated in condition 3 of planning permission 2017/0379/FUL,
that | would like to use and feel these fit with the historical build theme of the village and blend well with the
neighbouring properties.

Also as an update, the demolition of the existing property started on Monday of last week (26.04), thisis
ongoing due to complying with the Bat mitigation strategy Section 7 requirement as stated in condition 6 of
the Planning Permission.



Kind Regards
Martyn Crothers

mail.mobile.aol.com



